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                       Republic of the Philippines

                        PROVINCE OF CAGAYAN

                             Tuguegarao City
                OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR


March 18, 2008

MS. CHULET B. PACO
Treasurer

United Filipino Council of Hawaii

Dear Madam:

Greetings from the Provincial Government of Cagayan!

The Provincial Government of Cagayan would like to invite you to visit the beautiful province of Cagayan. Our province is now pursuing various programs and projects geared towards uplifting the lives of our fellow Cagayanos. One of our programs is focused on the education of our youth. We wish to inform you that we have various programs such as scholarship for the poor deserving students and we also have a summer job program also for students coming from indigent families. However, due to meager funds, we cannot accommodate all noble programs for our poor students, especially those who are living in the far-flung areas of the province.

Our local government would like to build a strong partnership with the State of Hawaii, especially with local leaders in your area to help more students in their learning needs. We feel that by building strong linkage with respectable groups and institutions like yours, we will be able to fulfill more of our dreams of helping the Cagayano youth.

We hope that you will be able to visit us and we will be able to build a strong partnership for the betterment of young Cagayanos.

God bless! 

Very truly yours,

ATTY. ALVARO T. ANTONIO

Governor

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Capitol Hills, Tuguegarao City

Telephone Nos. (078) 846-7556


